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Annual Volunteer
Appreciation Dinner
Returns

The easing of Provincial restrictions means the Annual Volunteer
Appreciation Awards is able to have an in-person celebration
once again. After a two year hiatus from the dinner, the planning
committee is hard at work planning this years event. The dinner
will take place Wednesday, April 27th at 6:30pm. Volunteers
from the community are asked to register by April 11th to
secure a spot. Only registered volunteers will be able to attend
to ensure enough food is prepared. Please call Reanna at 780-
354-4057 to register.

Volunteers are the backbone of many organizations in our
community. Without their hard work and dedication, many of
our community groups would not be able to run. Volunteers
genuinely change the world, and we are forever grateful for all of

the volunteers that selflessly give their time in our community.
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Next Council Meeting and

Committee of the Whole:
April 11, 2022
April 25, 2022

6pm - Committee of the Whole

7pm - Council Meeting




TOWN OF BEAVERLODGE UPDATES

COUNCIL APPROVES
2022 BUDGET

On March 28, 2022 Council approved the
2022 Operating and Capital Budgets. To
view the budgets please visit our website
at beaverlodge.ca under Local Government

then Budget.

COUNCIL LOOKING FOR
MEMBERS AT LARGE

Beaverlodge Council Committees are currently

looking for Members-at-large for the following:

e« Economic Development Committee

* Protective Services Committee

Please visit https://beaverlodge.ca/local-
government/town-council/economic-
development-committee for more details about
the Committees Terms of Reference and the

application to become a member-at-large.

COUNTY'S ANNUAL
PROPERTY INSPECTION

A reminder to please complete the re-inspection notices
that were recently mailed out to all property owners.
The County of Grande Prairie has always been the
Town's assessor. Every 5 years the County assesses
properties to determine their estimated market value,
which is used to calculate property taxes. Historically,
these assessments have be done in-person and can
still be done so upon request, as well as for those
residents that do not complete the Request for
Information. The deadline for property owners to
complete the Requests for Information is May 1, 2022.
Residents who have questions about annual
inspections can contact the Assessment department at
780-513-3952.







